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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CMHA PEI’s 22nd Annual Golf for Life Tournament coming up September 23 
 

 
Charlottetown---The Canadian Mental Health Association PEI Division (CMHA PEI) 22nd Annual Golf for Life 
Tournament, sponsored by Prince Edward Aqua Farms and Bell Let’s Talk, in addition to many other local 
organizations, businesses and individuals who support mental health for all, is being held on Thursday, 
September 23 at Green Gables Golf Course in Cavendish.  
 
All proceeds from the tournament go to programs and services that support suicide prevention efforts on 
Prince Edward Island. CMHA PEI President, Cecil Villard, said they are looking forward to another successful 
tournament. “We have been very fortunate over the last number of years to have raised money for suicide 
prevention programs and services on PEI. Since the tournament’s inception 22 years ago, $480,000 has been 
raised that goes towards this very important work. We would like to thank all the sponsors, volunteers and 
golfers who have supported us over the years and we’re really looking forward to another successful 
tournament in 2021.” 
 
Organizers of the event added there is still room for a few more teams at this year’s tournament. Information 
on sponsorship and team registrations is available by contacting Shannon Noonan at 902-628-3668 or email: 
fundevelopment@cmha.pe.ca or by going to CMHA’s website: www.pei.cmha.ca 
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